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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 12:21 PM
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Cc: Ron Anderson
Subject: Lloyd's Seneca Oasis/Bettys Bonzai - Well Abandonment Costs - Vesper, WI 

(03-72-000291) (54489-9716-85)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Matt, I reviewed your email to Ron Anderson and the “Remaining Actions Needed” letter.  We will make the changes to 
the two cross section maps however the cross section itself is still correct as the plume line included ES/PAL.  The 
Groundwater Iso-concentration Map was correct but the new plume was not transferred to the cross section maps. 
 
The well abandonment costs ($784.37) were included in the 6/1/18 bid deferment request but were not approved at 
that time.  Once the well abandonment costs are approved we will schedule the well abandonment. 
 
Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 


